
ST.	MARY’S	CATHOLIC	PRIMARY	SCHOOL	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Meet	the	illustrator	Steven	Lenton	

Thursday	10th	March	2016	

	

Dear	Year	2	Parents	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 3rd	March	2016	

	

As	a	school	we	have	been	given	the	opportunity	to	take	30	children	to	meet	Steven	Lenton.		To	be	as	fair	
as	possible,	15	children	from	each	Y2	class	have	been	randomly	chosen.		The	children	remaining	in	
school	will	be	working	as	illustrators,	creating	their	own	illustration	for	a	class	book.	

																											has	been	chosen	to	attend	the	event	at	the	Paul	Robeson	Theatre,	situated	in	Hounslow	
Library,	where	he/she	will	have	the	opportunity	to	meet	the	well-known	children’s	illustrator.			

The	children	will	be	taken	to	the	event,	which	will	take	place	during	the	morning.		The	children	will	be	
travelling	by	public	transport,	leaving	school	at	9.00am	and	will	return	to	school	in	time	for	lunch.	

If	you	are	able	to	assist	on	this	trip,	please	see	the	class	teacher.	

	

This	is	a	wonderful	opportunity	for	the	children.	

		

Yours	sincerely,	

	

	

Mr	S.	Lawlor	
Classteacher	


